
Update for Thorpe St Andrew Town Council Christmas Light Trail 

Good morning, very sadly, following a site meeting this morning with traders and councillors, 
due to damage sustained overnight to the trail and to the Ferris Wheel, as a result of severe 
weather, a decision has been made to CANCEL today’s outdoor events.  HOWEVER, SANTA’S 
GROTTO WILL STILL GO AHEAD IN THE WARM AND DRY IF YOU HAVE PREBOOKED. 

Apologies for any disappointment but the light trail will be open from 3.30 – 5pm Monday 9th to 
Friday 13th December. 

 


